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Dear sir,

Please first let me apologise I am not good at writing letters.

As you are probably aware of the big animal problems in Portugal, dumped dogs/cats, 
unsterilised animals going on to have more. All I see are private associations, private 
fosters, volunteers working themselves until exhausted, all because of the canils been 
full to overflowing, surely some help can be forwarded why is it down to all these . What
government help is there, I'm sorry I do not understand the politics, I'm sure there must 
be help available?.

I know of several charities that help to sterilise animals, but what about the unsterilised,
what about the animals in the canils that are getting adopted out unsterilised then going
on to have more animals.

I am a big animal lover, I try to help as much as I can from helping to sterilise, 
vaccinate rehome animals , but I am looking for answers to help even more, as the 
problem seems to be getting out of hand, I wouldn't like to think of these poor animals 
been put to sleep just to elevate the problem, but something has to be done .
I don't have the answers, maybe more canils?, sterilisation program that reaches more 
people?, less breeding,?stopping pet shops from selling animals?.

I hope you do reply to my email , and hopefully I pray that more can be done to help 
the animals of Portugal.

Yours sincerely 
S Ellis
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